
The Tennessee Tech syllabus template has been
updated for Spring 2025 to reflect new policy name
changes. You can view the updated information here. 

Watch

If you haven’t already, remember to request your course combines before
the beginning of the semester. This allows our team to ensure everything is
ready and gives you the opportunity to verify that all necessary
information is included before classes start. 

As you revise and update your courses, don’t forget to
check out our Student Centered Syllabus workshop.
Additionally, join us on Jan. 14th to explore the new
features in iLearn and learn how to transform PDFs and
Docs into engaging content using Creator+.
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Alternative Grading Practices

Poll Everywhere

Transform PDFs and Docs Into Engaging Course
Content

January 28

January 21

January 14

Important: Grades issued before the course
combine will be deleted and cannot be retrieved.

https://www.tntech.edu/handbooks/faculty/syllabus.php
https://www.tntech.edu/citl/programs/previous-2024/august-2024.php
https://www.tntech.edu/citl/programs/previous-2024/august-2024.php
https://www.tntech.edu/citl/
https://www.tntech.edu/handbooks/faculty/syllabus.php
https://www.tntech.edu/handbooks/faculty/syllabus.php
https://services.tntech.edu/TDClient/1878/Portal/Requests/ServiceDet?ID=47264
https://www.tntech.edu/citl/programs/index.php
https://forms.office.com/r/3zJLsxeUff

